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Investigators need public’s help identifying two burglary suspects 

 
Seminole, Co. – (August 2, 2017) Seminole County Sheriff’s Investigators are asking the public for help 
identifying two burglary suspects.  The investigation began on July 8 at approximately 2:35 a.m. Deputies 
responded to the AT&T Wireless store located at 5938 Red Bug Lake Road in unincorporated Winter 
Springs.  Upon arrival, deputies observed broken glass and the front door shattered. Headphones, speakers 
and batteries were missing from inside the store.   
 
Video from inside the store shows two men believed to be in their late teens to early twenties placing the 
items in plastic trash bags. Both had their faces covered. One of the subjects can be seen running out of the 
store wearing pink athletic shoes. The video can be viewed here.       
    
Anyone with information on this crime or the identity of the suspects is asked to call the Seminole County 
Sheriff's Office at 407-665-6650 or Crimeline at (800) 423-TIPS (8477). Calls made to Crimeline remain 
anonymous, and tips that lead to the felony arrest of suspects and/or the recovery of stolen property are 
eligible for cash rewards of up to $1,000 dollars. 
   
Please do not respond back to this email as the account is not monitored. For more information contact: 
PIO Bob Kealing (bkealing@seminolesheriff.org) 
(407) 665-6950 - desk 
(407) 473-4698 - cell 
or 
Manager Kim Cannaday (kcannaday@seminolesheriff.org) 
(407) 665-6978 - desk 
(407) 402-3319 – cell 
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